Diget File



DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

ST. LOUIS DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 8945 LATTY AVENUE BERKELEY, MISSOURI 63134

REPLY TO ATTENTION OF: September 13, 2001

Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program

SUBJECT: Transmittal of Draft Preliminary Assessment for the Iowa Army Ammunition Plant, Middletown, Iowa

Mr. Leon Baxter
U.S. Army/IAAAP
American Ordnance
17571 State Highway 79
Middletown, IA 52638-5000

Dear Mr. Baxter:

Enclosed for your review and comment are two (2) copies of the above referenced document. Copies have been provided to Mr. Don Flater at the Iowa Department of Public Health, Bureau of Radiological Health, Mr. Scott Marquess at the United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region VII and Mr. Kevin Tiemeier at the U.S. Army Operations Support Command office.

We respectfully request that you provide your comments on the enclosed document no later than October 3, 2001. If you have further questions or concerns regarding the enclosed document, please contact Lou Dell'Orco at (314) 260-3932.

Sincerely,

Sharon R. Cotner

FUSRAP Program Manager

Enclosures

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

ST. LOUIS DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 8945 LATTY AVENUE BERKELEY, MISSOURI 63134

REPLY TO ATTENTION OF: September 13, 2001

Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program

SUBJECT: Transmittal of Draft Preliminary Assessment for the Iowa Army Ammunition Plant, Middletown, Iowa

Mr. Don Flater Iowa Department of Public Health Bureau of Radiological Health Lucas State Office Building 321 East 12th Street Des Moines, IA 50319-0075

Dear Mr. Flater:

Enclosed for your review and comment are two (2) copies of the above referenced document. Copies have been provided to Mr. Leon Baxter at the IAAAP, Mr. Scott Marquess at the United States Environmental Protection Agency, Region VII and Mr. Kevin Tiemeier at the U.S. Army Operations Support Command office.

We respectfully request that you provide your comments on the enclosed document no later than October 3, 2001. If you have further questions or concerns regarding the enclosed document, please contact Lou Dell'Orco at (314) 260-3932.

Sincerely,

Sharon R. Cotner

FUSRAP Program Manager

Enclosures



DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

ST. LOUIS DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 8945 LATTY AVENUE BERKELEY, MISSOURI 63134

REPLY TO ATTENTION OF:

September 13, 2001

Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program

SUBJECT: Transmittal of Draft Preliminary Assessment for the Iowa Army Ammunition Plant, Middletown, Iowa

Mr. Scott Marquess
U.S. Environmental Protection Agency
Region VII
901 North 5th Street
Kansas City, KS 66101

Dear Mr. Marquess:

Enclosed for your review and comment is one (1) copy of the above referenced document. Copies have been provided to Mr. Leon Baxter at the IAAAP, Mr. Don Flater at the Iowa Department of Public Health, Bureau of Radiological Health, and Mr. Kevin Tiemeier at the U.S. Army Operations Support Command office.

We respectfully request that you provide your comments on the enclosed document no later than October 3, 2001. If you have further questions or concerns regarding the enclosed document, please contact Lou Dell'Orco at (314) 260-3932.

Sincerely,

Sharon R. Cother

FUSRAP Program Manager

Enclosure



DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

ST. LOUIS DISTRICT, CORPS OF ENGINEERS 8945 LATTY AVENUE BERKELEY, MISSOURI 63134

REPLY TO ATTENTION OF:

September 13, 2001

Formerly Utilized Sites Remedial Action Program

SUBJECT: Transmittal of Draft Preliminary Assessment for the Iowa Army Ammunition Plant, Middletown, Iowa

Mr. Kevin Tiemeier U.S. Army Operations Support Command 1 Rock Island Arsenal Rock Island, IL 61299-5500

Dear Mr. Tiemeier:

Enclosed for your review and comment is one (1) copy of the above referenced document. Copies have been provided to Mr. Leon Baxter at the IAAAP, Mr. Scott Marquess at the United States Environmental Protection Agency, and Mr. Don Flater at the Iowa Department of Public Health, Bureau of Radiological Health.

We respectfully request that you provide your comments on the enclosed document no later than October 3, 2001. If you have further questions or concerns regarding the enclosed document, please contact Lou Dell'Orco at (314) 260-3932.

Sincerely,

Sharon R. Cotner

FUSRAP Program Manager

Enclosure